Jeffrey Fischbach

From: + Kerry Antrim <ed@nenostpaul.org>

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 4:06 PM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach; Abdallah

Subject: Re: 1566 Rice St - Class N License District Councit Form

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

This to confirm we received the form and completely support this application
Kerry Antrim

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android

From: leffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 3:14:08 PM

To: Abdallah <abdallah@metroautodeals.com>; Kerry Antrim <ed@nenostpaul.org>
Subject: 1566 Rice St - Class N License District Council Form

Hello Kerry,
Can you confirm receipt via response to this email?

My understanding is that Abdallah has met with your organization as part of his CUP application, obtained a letter of
support from you, and the CUP is due to go to the full Planning Commission next Friday.

He'll be submitting his license application next week and | explained your confirmation was needed for the license
review process to begin.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSI - Licensing Division

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9106 / Fax: 651-266-9124
jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us



